Hello,
My name is Jaylin Skrukrud. I'm writing to give my opinion on the CNF revision. My family has a long history in Alaska, and the CNF is our playground. My family has been riding within the lands for nearly 50yrs. We spend lots of time riding snowmachines up at Turnagain Pass and other public land in the CNF. I support alternative B, and I think all Alaskans should be able to enjoy the land. Motorized use should be a tradition every Alaskan can enjoy.

Thank You,
Jaylin Skrukrud 
